





Dear Parent / Carer,

For our first fundraising activity this year, we will be offering the opportunity for children at Crossflatts and their siblings not at school to write to Father Christmas. The children will bring their letter into school to be posted to the North Pole and there will be a "Santa's postbox" in school that will deliver the letters to the North Pole.

The children will then receive a letter through the post from Father Christmas thanking them for their letter and explaining that even in these Coronavirus times, Father Christmas will still be able to come and visit them. They will also receive a chocolate coin with their letter.

The cost of the letter is £2 and this can be sent in to school with their letter or can be paid online via PayPal. Please use the friends option with the email <a href="mailto:pta@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk">pta@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk</a> (We will be trialling Charity Aid Foundation's online payments system, but will be using PayPal in the interim).

The children can bring their letters (with their £2 if paying cash) in to their class from Monday 23rd November until Friday 4th December. A perfect lockdown activity!

We have attached some examples of letters they can use with this email that can be printed off, or they can write on their own paper. If you would prefer, you can email a copy of the letter to christmas@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk

Father Christmas has moved with the times and is operating virtually now too! Your child will still receive a paper copy in the post.

Please ensure that your child includes their name, so we can address the letter and they can tell Father Christmas what they would like from him, but please note we will be unable to mention specific presents in their letter. Your child's address will also need to be added to the letter and once Father Christmas has replied, your contact details will be destroyed and not used for any further purposes. The name and address must be clear, so that the elves are able to read it.

Please address the letter to Father Christmas, North Pole. If your child is currently self isolating you can post your letter to Father Christmas, North Pole via Crossflatts Primary School, Morton Lane, Crossflatts, Bingley, BD16 2E. Or you can email the letter to the address above.

If you have any further questions, please contact us on christmas@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk

The PTA are looking forward to facilitating the letters being sent to the North Pole and we wish you all a very Merry Christmas.

